
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

INFRASTRUCTURE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 31 JULY 2008

                                                                                                                                                                

IOS.59/08
WORK PROGRAMME

The Work Programme for the Committee for 2007/08 was submitted.  Members raised the following issues:

(a) Members noted that the reporting dates in respect of a number of items were yet to be confirmed and sought clarification as to when reports on those items could be expected.

Referring to the alternate weekly collections, the Head of Environmental Services advised that work on procurement options was being done and he would look into progress on that aspect.

(b) Would the Committee pursue the Car Parking Strategy as part of its work?

The Scrutiny Manager (Mrs Tibbs) undertook to check the position following the recent meeting of the County Council Local Area Committee.

(c) Members particularly emphasised the importance of Carlisle Renaissance and the need for effective scrutiny to be undertaken by this Committee.

In response Mrs Tibbs advised that the matter had been discussed in detail by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 24 July 2008. A report on the Urban Design Guide and Public Realm Framework Supplementary Planning Document would come forward on 11 September 2008.

A Member (in his capacity as Chairman) outlined the discussions at the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee, who wished to have sight of the Carlisle Renaissance Action Plan and reports of Carlisle Renaissance Board  meetings to be presented to the Committee by a Member of the Board.

Members felt that this Committee should adopt a similar approach, which should be conveyed to the Carlisle Renaissance Board.

RESOLVED – (1) That the Work Programme be noted.

(2) That reporting dates for items of business marked ‘to be confirmed’ be clarified at the earliest opportunity.

(3) That the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee emphasised the need for effective scrutiny of the work of Carlisle Renaissance and wished to adopt a similar approach to that identified by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee at Minute CROS.99/08.







